Dear Parents of 4th Grade Students,

As part of this year's music curriculum, your child
will be learning to play the recorder. The recorder
presents a wonderful opportunity to introduce
music reading and appreciation. I hope that by
giving the students a positive, enjoyable learning experience they will be
encouraged to develop an interest in music.

If your child will be playing a recorder previously used or owned by an older sibling,
please have them bring it to school with their name on it. If your child does not
already own a recorder, now is the time to purchase one for $6. You also have the
option of purchasing two ($12) recorders: one for school and one for home. You may
pay for a recorder by cash or check (made payable to PES) and return the form
below to your child's music teacher. If there is a financial concern, please let me
know. We will begin playing recorders in mid-September.

Forms and money are due by September 17 to make sure that your child has a
recorder in time.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Taylor Knuppel (Mrs. K)
taylor.knuppel@trussvillecityschools.com

Lesley Rogers (Mrs. Rogers)
lesley.knuppel@trussvillecityschools.com

Student Name: _____
Teacher Name (circle one):
Moffett Dahlke Burch Swatek Lang
Jenkins Jackson Felts Brooks

# of Recorders Needed (circle one):

1 2
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